
Society Officer Presents Wreath on Memorial Day 

On Memorial Day, past president of the society, Dennis Fritts presented a wreath on behalf of the 

Society at the Southwest Veterans Cemetery in Dublin, Va. The cemetery is one of three veterans 

cemeteries operated by the Virginia Department of Veterans Services. This is the fourth year he has 

presented a wreath for the society at this location. 

 

 

 


